
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NOVEMBER 17, 2024 

 

 

N OTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

FOR THE BID OPENING OF GRAPHIC 

AND VIDEO EDITING LAPTOP 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

 
Please be informed that the schedule for the Bid Opening for Procurement of Graphic and Video Editing will be 

rescheduled from November 18, 2024, to November 19, 2025, Tuesday at 2:00 pm, 5th Floor Multi-Purpose. This is 

due to typhoon Pepito and in consideration of the safety of everyone. 

 

For your information and reference. 

 

 

VERY YOURS TRULY, 

 

 

 
GINA C. ESCALANTE 

                               BAC CHAIRPERSON 
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